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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #20-0898 
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: November 5, 2020 
 
TITLE: Unified Direct Procurement Authority (UDPA) Follow-up – (Commission 

Districts 1, 2, 3 and 4) 
 

 
On October 20, 2020, the City of Fort Lauderdale and Broward County held a Unified 
Direct Procurement Authority (“UDPA”) meeting, to review the Joint Government Center 
Campus (“JGCC”) Design Presentation and Provide the Commission with different 
Procurement Methods for the JGCC project.   
 
During the meeting, both the City of Fort Lauderdale and Broward County approved to 
accept Zyscovich’s Design Criteria Package for the joint facility.  
 
Our next steps will be to amend the current interlocal agreement. This will be an 
opportunity for follow up discussion. 
 
 

 
Prepared by:  Aimee Llauro, Executive Assistant to the City Manager, City Manager’s 

Office 
  
Charter Officer:   Chris Lagerbloom, ICMA-CM, City Manager 


